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Call for Abstracts 

Students’ Congress on the occasion of the 14th International Kant 
Congress in Bonn (8-13 September 2024) 

 

From 8-13 September 2024, the 14th International Kant Congress will take place in Bonn, 
organised by the Institute of Philosophy of the University of Bonn and the Kant- Society 
(Germany). We would like to take the opportunity to organise a students’ congress 
parallel to the main congress, which is aimed at enrolled students of philosophy and 
PhD candidates. 

We invite all students of philosophy to apply with a presentation that is thematically 
related to Kant's philosophy. An abstract of 350 – 500 words must be submitted to 
studierendenkongress.kant2024@uni-bonn.de. The deadline for submissions is 15 April 
2024. After all submissions have been reviewed, applicants will be informed by email 
toward May 2024 whether their presentation has been selected. 

The following guidelines apply to the respective presentations: 

• All speakers will be given 60 minutes 
• A maximum of 30 minutes should be scheduled for the presentations, leaving a 

further 30 minutes for a subsequent discussion 
• The presentations can be held in German or English 

If the review is positive, we ask for a summary of the research question, thesis and 
argumentation (approx. 1000 words). For further questions of any kind, please contact: 
studierendenkongress.kant2024@uni-bonn.de. We look forward to receiving your 
submissions and hope for a lively response.  

Thomas Engeland and Nicole Marczyk  

(Organisers and Student Assistants at the Chair of Practical Philosophy and Ancient 
Philosophy at the University of Bonn) 

 


